
January 8, 2020 
 
Hello PCF Family,  
 
I want to thank you for praying, especially for those who are experiencing sickness at 
this time.  
 
In addition to those Taylor mentioned earlier, please be praying for Ezra. He fell today 
and broke his left clavicle. He will have to wear a sling and be careful for about four 
weeks. 
 
We will not have House Church tonight. Taylor will need to be at home and I am still 
recovering as well. 
 
Thank you for praying. 
 
Pastor Jerry 


